
 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you so much for your support this week with our sports 

days. The children had so much fun and I know many parents 

enjoyed the day immensely. It’s always great when we get all 

of our community together for events such as these.  

We will be having a few staff changes at the end of this year. 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Woodward. She is 

retiring to spend more time with her family after many years at 

Netherbrook. I will say a lot more about her closer to the end 

of term. We are looking forward to a new teacher starting with 

us in September Miss Welch will be teaching in Key Stage 2 

next year. Mrs Reeve (as you have probably noticed) is having 

a new  baby and will be taking her maternity leave next year. 

Her SENCO role will be covered by Mrs Fellows. Mrs Knight in 

Year 4 is also retiring after 12 years here at Netherbrook so we 

will be very sad to see her go too! There will be a few other 

staffing announcements, but these will be communicated out 

to you as soon as I have confirmed them. 

Next year, we also really need some parental support in              

helping our pupils read more. We are looking for some             

parental volunteers to come in and work across the school 

listening to pupils read and helping them with tricky words etc. 

If you are interested please contact Mrs Adams via the school 

office. All volunteers would need to be willing to have a DBS 

check carried out (which must be clear) and would also need to 

be able to make a reasonable commitment to come in maybe 

once a week for an afternoon etc. This can be agreed to suit 

you.  DBS checks are free for volunteers so there is no cost 

involved.  

‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions for parents have been planned in 

for the final two weeks of the summer term. We are just           

conforming the dates so I will send these out after half term. 

Pupil Reports come home on Friday 13th July and the pupils 

will meet their new teachers on Tuesday 10th July. 

This year simply seems to have flown by so fast. I’d like to wish 

everyone a lovely half term holiday and remind parents that 

school restarts at 8.45am on Monday 4th June. Hopefully the 

sunny weather we have enjoyed this week (except today) will 

continue into next week. Take care and see you all 

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

  Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

11.06.18 Reception Induction Evening 6pm-7pm 

14.06.18 EYFS Pirate Dad's Day  

18.06.18 World Cup Focus Week 

18.06.18 Nursery Induction Meeting 6pm-7pm 

27.06.18 - 29.06.18  Year 6 Kingswood Residential  

04.07.18 Lower School Production 2.00pm 

05.07.18 Lower School Production 2.00pm 

06.07.18 EYFS Trip to Weston Super Mare 

13.07.18 School Reports out to parents  

16.07.18 Open Evening  -3.00pm - 5.30pm 

18.07.18 EYFS Fun Day - information to follow 

19.07.18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm 

20.07.18 Break Up at  3.15pm 

                                      Students of the Week  

Katie-May B, Iesa M, Amsha I, Isabelle P, Logan C, Ryan H, 

Courtney S, Thomas B. 

   . 

 

Last day for ordering new school uniform from the school 

office for September 2018 will be Friday 22nd June 2018. 

This will guarantee delivery before the summer holidays. 

You can still order via the school website for                  

home deliveries. 

Sports Day  

Results 

 

FIRST – 194 - Bristol 

SECOND – 187 - Exeter 

THIRD – 185 - Chester 

FOURTH – 176 - Norwich 


